¥r. Lou Im,
Basketball Coach,
Rockhurst College,
lansas City. Moo

Dear Lou:

I have a letter from Clarence Hoff informing me
that you are working on a basketball teum for this winter.
I hope it will be possible for us to have & game with you
~ in Kansas City at the Municipal Auditorium, and then later
if you could come to Lawrence we could play a game here.

Regardless of the outcome of the game in Kansas
City, I feel sure we would have a good crowd here, but I
believe this should be the second game.

What do you think of this possibility? And if you
- can suggest possible dates I would be glad to have those.

Very sincerely yours,

Dirscotor of Physical Bducation,
Varsity Basketball Coach




